
 

 

SUGGESTIONS FOR SYSTEMIC IMPROVEMENTS IN CENTRAL 

GOVERNMENT ORGANISATIONS 

 

On the occasion of the Observance of सतर्क ता जागरूर्ता पखवाडा (Fortnight of Vigilance 

Awareness 2020) from October 27 – November 10, 2020 in Ministry of Electronics and 

Information Technology(MeitY), it is to inform all employees of MeitY and its 

organisations; and the citizens in general that at the outset of the Vigilance Awareness 

Week, the Central Vigilance Commission, as the apex anti-corruption body of the 

country endeavouring to promote integrity, transparency and accountability in public 

life has launched a new initiative for citizens to suggest systemic improvements in 

Central Government Organisations. These suggestions may be sent directly to the 

Central Vigilance Commission from 27.10.2020 to 14.11.2020 by email (coord1-

cvc@nic.in) or telephone (011-24651632).  

 
 


